
 

 

The Warm Hearth Fund was established by Bob Stecker and Joan McKirachan in memory of Joan’s husband, 
the Rev. Fred McKirachan, who was a firm believer in the personal growth component of professional 
development. The Warm Hearth Fund is accessible to all HAMFT members, including students, whose 
application for assistance needs meets the following criteria:  

1. The scholarship is applied toward expenses for attendance at a professional development experience. 
2. The applicant manages whatever expenses they are able to pay and requests a Warm Hearth Scholarship 

to supplement that cost 
3. The applicant agrees to write, following attendance at the professional development experience, a brief 

description of the workshop and the meaning that it had for the participant, and offer the description for 
inclusion in the HAMFT Newsletter. 

APPLICATION 
Applicant Name:  

Mailing Address:  

Email Address:  

Telephone #:  

Workshop Title: 

 Hosting Organization:  

Requested amount and, specifically, what the funds will be applied towards: 

 

Please describe your interest in this particular professional development offering and how you expect to benefit 
from it professionally: 
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